ANZAC DAY MARCH GUIDELINES

This is a commemorative occasion, so dignity and reverence are appropriate!

In accordance with the RS&L March Committee Guidelines:

- March Dress is: Business Attire (no joggers/thongs/jeans) –Suit, Trousers, Jacket/Blazer and tie for gentlemen.
- Ladies: Suits, Dresses and please wear comfortable walking shoes
- Don't forget your issued name badge.
- Children: May wear school uniform or club uniform e.g.: boy scouts or guides, or be otherwise appropriately dressed following the adult guidelines.
- Clear rain ponchos are OK if it is wet.
- Only one family member per veteran allowed to march on the Day i.e. medals are not to be divided up!
- MEDALS MUST BE WORN.

Medals are to be worn on your right hand side. Copy medals are allowed. Ladies may find that miniatures are kinder on your clothing.

Photographs are not to be carried.

March 6-8 abreast as per instructions on the Day. Try to keep in time with everyone else. Hopefully we have a band nearby to help with keeping time and in step.

Constantly check that your row across is in a straight line and that you are in line with the person in front of you. Due to the ongoing tramwork in George Street the March route will bypass the Cenotaph and travel straight along Elizabeth Street. The traditional salute will be taken in front of the War Memorial located in Hyde Park.

As you reach the War Memorial be aware of putting your right hand over your heart and eyes left when instructed and **gents**, please remove any hats as a mark of respect for our service persons.

A group photo will be taken either before or after the march .

Join us afterwards for a get together and enjoy lunch and drinks with other Descendants. Family members are welcome.

ON THE DAY PROCEDURES

New Members:

- Please sign in then if you have already paid your fees collect and wear your name badge
- See Secretary to pay fees if applicable
- Purchase tie or scarf.
- Form up when instructed and listen to information given.

Current Members:

- Mark off Roll
- Check for your receipt
- Purchase tie or scarf
- Ensure you have your name badge on
- Form up when instructed and listen to information given

Please be aware that if you do not comply with our guidelines you may be refused permission to march with AWWOD Inc. This is at the discretion of the Executive Committee!

Don't forget to join us for a drink and light lunch afterwards

Your support for our organisation in keeping the memory of our WWI Ancestors alive is greatly appreciated. Thank you for marching with us and enjoy your Day.